
 

 

 
THANK YOU FOR READING OUR NEWSLETTER . IF YOU WISH 
FOR YOUR NAME TO BE REMOVED FROM OUR MAILING LIST,  

PLEASE CALL 615-449-0825 AND ASK FOR PEGGY. 
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August Birthdays: 
 

Tom W. ~ Aug. 3 
Jay D. ~ Aug. 10 
Doug J. ~ Aug. 11 
Tony A. ~ Aug. 18 

George A. ~ Aug. 23 
Robert D. ~ Aug. 27 
Jimmy D. ~ Aug. 29 
Michael R. ~ Aug. 29 

The residents who serve on our Volunteer 
Therapy Program were treated to a fun day 
at Cedar Creek where they played miniature 
golf, rode bumper boats, go carts had a  

picnic lunch and played games. 
 Looks like they all had a great time! 

Many of our 
residents are 

active in attend-
ing and serving 

at Sunday  
Worship  
Services. 

The staff had a nice break in July and were treated to a retreat at the Wave Pool for a 
day. It was a fun time of getting to know each other better and discussing ways to 

 better serve our residents. It looks like one of us played just a little too hard though!  
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